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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8713.1 
 
Date of response: 14/06/2024 
 
Request: 
 
Address: 105 Uxbridge Rd, London W12 8NL. 
 
Can I please get last time an audit was carried out in this premises, what was the outcome of the audit 
and details of each score they have received under fire safety order 2005 Articles. I would love to see 
what was the reasoning behind of the scores, e.g., if the score is minor deficiencies under Article 9 - was 
this due to lack of FRA or FRA not being reviewed. How many complaints concerning fire safety was 
recorded against this premises. Did these complaints trigger a fire safety audit or not. 
 
Response: 
 
There was a recent audit carried out on 28th November 2023 and this was a demand led audit due to 
alleged fire risk reported by a member of the public. Once an audit is completed it needs to go through 
a Team Leader in our Fire Safety Team for final approval however the report from this audit was not 
approved and subsequently the Team Leader will review this and decide if the premises has to be 
revisited for a further audit.  
 
We do have the previous audit completed for this premises which was carried out 17 August 2014, I 
have attached a copy of this for you. Personal Data has been redacted on all documents below in 
accordance with section 40 of the FOIA – Personal Information. 
 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information  
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website:  
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us 
 
 






















